-----Original Message-----

From: Sarah R 

Sent: 19 June 2012 22:28

To: Rebekah Morgan

Subject: OBJECTIONS to Noquet's Application, Bishop' Blaize.

As previously recorded to you, I would again suggest, that I object in the strongest terms, to the Noquet's application 12/00678/F Change of use of Public House to C3 Residential / Bishops End, Burdrop, Banbury, Oxfordshire OX15 5RQ.

1. The Bishop's Blaize Public House was ALWAYS busy and profitable pre February 2006.

It has been the most exceptional venue for all the local villagers around and about and from far reaching places too. The Bishop 's Blaize in Burdrop, is a wonderful village pub amenity and should always remain so.

2. The Noquet's had very chance to sell the Bishop' Blaize over the last 6 years and at a profit!

They just dug their heels in.

3. The Noquet's, have, without planning or building regulations permission, converted the Bishop's Blaize into a future residential house.

This permission must not be granted and application must be REFUSED. It should be that the Noquet's pay the penalty for their contraventions.

We hope for the very best result.

Sarah Randall

Sibford Ferris.

